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				March 3, 2017






			**Links for Fliers can be found at the very end of the
newsletter under the "Community Events" section.**









			UPCOMING EVENTS
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	Save the Date
Monday, March 6th - Friday. March 10th- Parent/Teacher Conferences-Book Fair                                                                           ALL STUDENTS OUT AT 1PM
Monday, March 6th - Kindergarten and Open Enrollment Begin
Wednesday, March 8th - CPK Day
Friday, March 17th- Asset Assembly featuring 1st Grade
Wednesday, March 22nd- SSC Meeting
Friday, March 31st - Chalk Art Day and PTA Auction/Raffle























			MR. MARTIN'S MESSAGE









		 
A Sneak Peek Into New School Accountability Measures
Sinsheimer continues to be among the top schools in our district and throughout the State of California in terms of academic achievement.  We pride ourselves not only on seeing academic results, but on seeing success as we develop happy, well-rounded students. Our new accountability system will take into consideration multiple measures to track progress and growth.  Below is an excerpt from a letter that will be shared with you soon.

California is field testing a new website designed to help communities across the state access important information about K–12 districts and schools. The new website is called the California School Dashboard (http://www.cde.ca.gov/ta/ac/cm/), which features easy-to-read reports on multiple measures of school success, including test scores, graduation rates, English learner progress and suspension rates. In the past, accountability systems for districts and schools relied solely on test scores. But one test taken on one particular day doesn't provide a complete picture of all the ways schools are helping students succeed. Think of it this way: You can’t drive a car by only watching the speedometer. You also keep your eye on the road, check the mirrors, monitor the gas tank and pay attention if the engine light comes on. Similarly, the Dashboard provides information on different aspects of student performance, which will give a more complete picture of a school’s progress. The Dashboard also reports on growth to show a school’s trajectory over time.
 
Although this new system is not fully implemented yet, we are learning more about it as it will become a reality for us in the near future.   
In the meantime, see the link above for additional details.

Mr. Martin










			OFFICE BUZZ.....









		SCHOOL-HOME CONNECTION

*Each week we try to feature activities parents can do with students at home to extend their learning.
· E mail a friend and tell them about something interesting you are learning at Sinsheimer?
· Go for a hike or a walk and observe nature

 Parent Teacher Conferences Are Next Week!!
Parent Teacher Conferences will be March 6th through March 10th. Please make note that all of these days will be early dismissal days for students and make sure to have students picked up at 1PM every day this week. 

Notices will be sent home confirming conference appointment times this Monday, February 27th. If you cannot make it to your scheduled appointment time please contact your child's teacher or the school office.
[image: Image result for early dismissal clipart][image: Image result for parent conferences clipart]
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KINDERGARTEN ENROLLMENT AND OPEN ENROLLMENT
Begins Monday, Mar 6th
March 6 Thru March 31 is Open Enrollment and Kindergarten Registration. Kindergarten registration begins on March 6th and acceptance of open enrollment applications will be held from March 6th through March 31. If you have a child, or know of a child, who plans to attend kindergarten at Sinsheimer, please register your child and/or encourage friends, family and neighbors to register their children. The Kindergarten Readiness Act is a law that sets the age of entrance into kindergarten in California. Children must be five years of age by September 1st for the 2017-18 school year. For questions, please contact the school office. Please be aware that due to the new Immunization law, SB277, effective July 1, 2016, incoming students who are not up to date on their vaccinations will be unable to enroll or attend school. Open enrollment forms (for transfers to other schools) can also be found in the school office during the same time frame. **Kindergartners must enroll at their school of residence. If your Kinder has upper grade siblings enrolled in Sinsheimer, but you do not live in the Sinsheimer area, you must enroll with your school of residence and also complete an Open Enrollment application. 

Middle School and High School Enrollment
6th graders going into middle school and 8th graders going into high school, must complete an Open Enrollment Form in March if you want to transfer to the opposite middle school or high school than your neighborhood school. This year's Open Enrollment period is March 6 - March 31, 2017.






			LIBRARY LINES









		Come to the library and check out the 2016 Caldecott Winner
 
Finding Winnie The True Story of the World’s Most Famous Bear
By Lindsay Mattick   Illustrated by Sophie Blackwell

 [image: https://gallery.mailchimp.com/cac714212ca7afbde1a0a8d2c/images/8062eb31-7b21-4d22-8ab1-688a73a9b797.jpg]
Author Lindsay Mattick is the great-granddaughter of Capt. Harry Colebourn. In 1914 young Harry, a Canadian veterinarian, rescued an orphaned bear cub from a trapper. He named her Winnipeg (Winnie for short), after his hometown. She sailed with Harry to England and became the mascot of the Second Canadian Infantry Brigade. Knowing Winnie couldn’t follow him to France, Harry arranged for a new home for her at London Zoo, where a boy named Christopher Robin discovered her, and the rest is literary history.

Enjoy this beautifully illustrated and heartwarming story
of a bear we are all familiar with.
 
The Caldecott Medal is awarded annually to the artist of the most
distinguished American picture book for children. 
 
~Mrs. Cramer
 






			STUDENT COUNCIL









		[bookmark: _GoBack]Pennies for the Pound

All March, Student Council is encouraging you to support our 'Pennies for the Pound' fundraiser by bringing in whatever you can and donating it to your class box. The money will go to our local Animal Services shelter. The class that raises the most money will get a popsicle party and a visit from a few friendly animals!!! Ask Mr. Morgan or a Student Council member for details.
Remember, you can make a difference at your school and in your community.
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		6th graders prepare to analyze creek water samples under microscope.






			BAND BUZZ









		Hi all!  Concert Music is being passed out so the kids will have PLENTY to practice for the rest of the school year.  The band students are really becoming independent musicians and using songs to master rhythms and reading skills.  Now we are doing different jobs for each instrument and piecing the different parts together like a puzzle to discover what the music will sound like when put together.
Just a reminder that when we have minimum days, Thursday's band class meets from 1-2 PM after school and Friday mornings remain the same time.  Also, IF a student forgets their music or instrument (it is known to happen once in a while) they can still participate in class so they know what to do when they get home and practice.
Thanks so much for lending me your kids!

Mrs. Galvan
Music Specialist
SLCUSD






			PTA PULSE









		At our April PTA meeting we will elect the PTA officers for the next school year.  Currently we have volunteers that are willing to stay on for another year.  However, please know that all of our current board is willing to let someone new take our jobs on the board.  If you have any interest this is a great time to step forward.  All of our current board members are staying at the school for at least another year and will be fantastic mentors to the new volunteers.  To be clear, the current board is more than happy to let another parent "have the glory" of being on the PTA board :)  If interested, please come to the April PTA meeting.

RAFFLE - Keep selling those tickets!!  As of Wednesday night, we are still waiting for the first two students to turn in $200 worth of raffle tickets and money to the office.  Our progress can be viewed from the raffle poster located in the school library (it was getting beat up by the wind in the breezeway so we moved it indoors).

SPONSORSHIPS WANTED - We are combining sponsorships for the Art & Auction event and the Walkathon.  If you have been a sponsor in the past or selected the box in the fall on the PTA Family Packet paperwork to be contacted - you should have received an email with sponsorship opportunities on Thursday 3/2/17.  If you did not see this email but are interested in learning more, please let us know by emailing Tara Teitge at tteitge@gmail.com.
Please click here for sponsorship letter.

WALK A THON - New this year we are having the walk a thon in the morning before the family picnic.  Also, we are trying very hard to raise enough money at the Art & Auction event in order to not ask for pledges/donations for the walk a thon.  If you have a family member that has contributed in the past to walk a thon, consider asking them to donate to the Art & Auction event (they can purchase raffle tickets, auction items, or simply make a donation to PTA as they would have done for the walk a thon).

BOOK FAIR - We hope you stop by the book fair in room 11 from 1pm-4pm during conference week.  We need volunteers to take one hour shifts during the book fair as well.  Click on the link for the sign up genius to see when you can lend a hand and sell some books.
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0F4CA9AB22A4F94-march1

CPK - Wednesday March 8th - flyers are available in the office or on our website.
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		In line hockey demo gets students excited during lunch recess.






			COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS









		· 2017 PTA Auction Donation/Sponsor Request Letter
· SLO Library Re-Opening Events- February and March
· SLOHS Summer Sports Camp
· SLOHS Summer Sports Camp-Espanol
· SLO Adult School Positive Discipline 3-6 thru 4-3
· SLO Adult School Positive Discipline 3-6 thru 4-3/Espanol 
· LOMS- The Wonderfully Wicked Oz- 3-9 thru 3-11
· SLO Parks and Rec- Leprechaun  Lost - March 16
· Cal Poly EPIC Summer Camp 2017
· Cal Poly EPIC Summer Camp 2017-Espanol
· Cannabus Public Education Session - 4-4-17
· WOODS Spring Break Animal Camp -  4-17 thru 4-21
· WOODS Youth Volunteer Program 2017
· Science Alive at SLO LIbrary - Feb and March 2017
· SLO City Parks Rock Around SLO
· SLO City Parks Rock Around SLO- Espanol 
· Media Smart Kids-Teen Panel Parent Night LOMS 2-28-17
· Media Smart Kids-Teen Panel Parent Night LOMS Espanol 2-28-17
· Elite Hoop Skills Cuesta College 2-13 thru 3-8 3rd Grade and up
· Elite Hoop Skills Cuesta College 2-13 thru 3-8 3rd Grade and up-Espanol
· 805 Youth La Crosse
· City of SLO- Kidz Love Soccer Classes
· SLO Youth Baseball 2017- Register NOW!
· SLO Youth Baseball 2017- Espanol - Register NOW!
· Cal Poly Next Level Flag Football
· Meathead Wrestling Club 2016
· YMCA Preschool Info- Los Ranchos School
· YMCA Preschool Info- Los Ranchos School-Espanol
· PAPAS -Free Parenting Groups- CAPSLO
· PAPAS -Free Parenting Groups- CAPSLO-Espanol
·  Big Brothers Big Sisters of SLO
· D.M. International Tennis Academy-English
· D.M. International Tennis Academy- Espanol
· Parent Participation
· SLO Museum of Art Classes
· SLO Museum of Art Classes- Espanol
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